ROME

PUBLIC NOTICE
RE-OPENING OF THE EMBASSY

This to inform that the Embassy will re-open on
Tuesday, 26t May, 2020.

The working hours during the period will be:
10.00am -3.00pm

Consular Services will be available on appointment only.
Kindly book an appointment as indicated in the website.
https: //www.embassyofkenvya.it/ ?page id=1008

For emergency cases, the Embassy can be reached through the:
Emergency line Mobile: +393318684326
Email: rome@mfa.go.ke and rome@embassyofkenya.it
Consular Services: consular@embassyofkenya.it
General Inquiry: info@embassyofkenya.it




